Back To School Scavenger Hunt

While you wait, see if you can find and check off the following things in our classroom.

1. Our “Welcome” bulletin board (There’s a place for the lunch menu, Box Tops, Did You Knows, which are the school’s weekly newsletters, and more information for parents to use).

2. An “Ask Me About…” newsletter on a bulletin board (These are sent home each Friday to tell about what’s going on, and help you talk to your kids about school).

3. Our cubbies (We put our backpacks up top and hang our jackets.  Lunches go in the cubbies.  We put everything next to our PIN#s).

4. A Computer with our class web page pulled up (Have a seat and check it out!).

5. Our job chart (We change jobs monthly, and we get to choose which ones we want).

6. Our word wall, with words that we often forget how to spell.  (We are responsible for always writing/copying these words correctly in class).

7. Our reading area (We have twenty minutes of independent reading each day).

8. Our cursive alphabet (we’ll start learning this in January)

9. Our Star of the Week bulletin board (Each of us will have a turn to write and draw about ourselves, send in pictures, and display a favorite book).

10. Your child’s desk (Have a seat!).

11. Your child’s journals (You may have noticed that few assignments written on notebook paper are sent home.  Look inside the black and white composition notebooks to see what we have been doing during class time).

12. Your child’s Enjoy book (This is our Language Arts text.  We are just finishing the fractured tale, “The 3 Little Wolves and the Big Bad Pig”, and yes, the roles of the animals are reversed!).

13. Your child’s From Sea to Shining Sea book.  (This is our Social Studies text.  Look what we’ve been reading about oceans and rivers in Chapter 1).

14. Your child’s math book (We just started chapter 2, and are learning about place value.  Flip through the table of contents in the front of the book to see what topics we’ll cover this year).

15. Your child’s colored folder (These were distributed to hold works-in-progress; inside, you should see papers your child is still completing). 

